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Join us in shaping the world in a simple,
safe and efficient way.

Are you a girl in S3
going into S4 thinking 
about your future career?



Are you about to choose your key 
subjects or thinking about what your 
options are beyond school? If you see 
yourself as an engineer of the future or 
have never considered engineering as a 
career option before but want to find out 
more about it, our Engineering the Future 
for Girls programme is just for you.

The programme, a partnership between 
the University of Strathclyde, BP and BAM 
Nuttall, will move online for 2021 and there 
are 100 places available for female school 
pupils in S3.

Virtual sessions will run over three mornings 
from Monday 7th - Wednesday 9th June 2021. 
This is a chance to hear from employees 
at BP and BAM Nuttall as well as staff and 
students from the University who will provide 
an insight into studying and working in the 
field of engineering. There will also be a 
group project for pupils to take part in over 
the three sessions.

Find out more about the programme and the 
application process at the link below.

For further information contact

engineeringthefutureforgirls@strath.ac.uk 
or visit

www.strath.ac.uk/engineering/outreach/ 
engineeringthefutureforgirls 

http://www.strath.ac.uk/engineering/outreach/engineeringthefutureforgirls
http://www.strath.ac.uk/engineering/outreach/engineeringthefutureforgirls

